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I am strongly opposed to building any new pipelines with the intent to export natural
 gas. In addition to their clear environmental risk to precious water supplies, both in
 the extracting and transporting, natural gas is at least as harmful as coal is to the
 atmosphere due to the amounts of methane and co2. Not to mention it will almost
 certainly increase the price in this country.

Thank you,
Bruce Mandaro

WoodNa
Dkt Rm Custom Date stamp

WoodNa
Highlight




